New Director Committee Meeting

July 8, 2022

The initial committee meeting for finding a new library director met on July 8, 2022 at 9:30am at the library. Present were Jennifer Painter, Diana Russell, Tom Pullen and Director Anita Smith.

The committee looked over the hiring plan and Director Smith explained items in our binder.

The main goal today was to write a final draft for the ad to be placed for the upcoming position of director. The committee will present the final copy to the board for approval.

Locations for the ad were discussed. Those include Rails, Director email groups, local newspapers, library website, and university placements offices.

The committee also discussed possible expense involved with obtaining a new director.

Next meeting will be August 8, 2022 at 4pm.

Adjourned at 10:20am.

Respectfully submitted,

Diana Russell